[bookmark: _GoBack]	Jordan Mills and I, and some very helpful students and faculty members managed to create 97 care bags! With their help, we made something that I think the community of AMES can be proud of. We noticed there had been a lot of students who were sad or down on themselves, and we decided to do something about it. We wanted to create something that would help cheer them up, and also make a lasting impression. With the help of so many dedicated people we were able to achieve our goal!
	With Martha Taylor and Susan Banks as our mentors, we knew that we would be under excellent tutelage. They have helped us in so many ways, and forever we will be thankful for that. They helped us create something that really means a lot to us; and with their help and the counselor’s help, they are now on the lookout for students who need extra cheering up! Now the students have something to give to their friends if they haven’t been doing well lately.
	In short, Jordan and I are overjoyed that we have made something that will have a lasting effect on the student body. We hope that after we have graduated, the tradition of making care bags will continue on keeping students happy and let them know that someone cares!
